

July 30, 2015

Mr. Tom Miller 1110 Virginia Avenue Durham, NC 27705

Subject: <u>People's Alliance Political Action Committee Questionnaire</u>

Dear Tom:

Please find enclosed my response to the People's Alliance Political Action Committee Questionnaire.

I would also like to take this moment to thank you, James, Lorisa, Milo and PA PAC members for hosting me at the Candidate Mixer at 106 Main, and for all the courtesies extended to my guests and me.

I look forward to meeting with the interview committee the morning of August 8th.

Warm regards,

Philip Azar

Durham City Council Candidate